
Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club  

70th Birthday Celebration - February 16, 2019 
 

The 70th Birthday Celebration was held at TASCA’s Event Center Party Barn in Whitehouse at 6:00 
p.m. with approximately 150 in attendance. One hundred and sixty tickets were sold in advance, but 
a few people were not able to be in attendance. 
 
A slide show of pictures of Aggie Moms over the years, pictures of our 2018 graduates and their 
moms, and thank-you to our sponsors and donors played throughout the evening.  The list of 
sponsors and donors for the event is attached. 
 
The evening included a barbecue dinner which was catered by Rudy’s BBQ in Tyler. Dessert was 
provided by Nothing Bundt Cakes.  A bar offering beer and wine was available.  Tickets included 
dinner and two drinks per person.  Attendees could dance to music played by band Six Miles to 

Mixon. 

  
Attendees could bid on 27 silent auction items donated by individuals, businesses, and the club.  
The list of items and donors is attached.  
 
An “Aggie Bonfire Wine Pull” was available for attendees to try their luck at pulling a nice bottle 
of wine.  Tickets were $15, with a guarantee that the wine would be worth $12 or more.  The wine 
was donated by members of the club. 
 
Before dinner, Katie Latham, President, welcomed everyone.  She noted that our club was formed 
February 17, 1949, and that tonight we are celebrating our 70th birthday.  Former students, current 
students, new students, Aggie Moms and Dads, former Aggie Moms and Dads, and friends were 
present.  Katie thanked Rudy’s and Nothing Bundt Cakes for our meal. 
 
David Mohr, husband of Rebecca Mohr, Vice-President-at-Large, said the prayer. 
 
After dinner, six members of the Aggie Wranglers performed several dances.  They were each 
given an Aggie sign made by Aggie Mom Joni Farmer as a thank-you gift. 
 
Our 2018 graduates were honored.  They were given an Aggie Ring Crest paperweight as a gift.  
Those graduates are: 

Garrett James, son of Cherie James 
Olivia Johnson, daughter of Kenya Johnson 

Brett Martin, son of Tracye Martin 
Courtney Merrell, daughter of Susan Merrell 

Tim Schmitt, son of Michelle Schmitt 
Will Swinnea, son of Dawn Swinnea 

 
John Childs ’53, former Yell Leader, led in several Aggie yells. 
 
Aggie Mom Sharon Brown served as auctioneer for the Live Auction.  This auction raised $3,900 
for scholarships.  A list of the items is attached. 
 



Thank you to the committee that planned this great event:  Renee Wright (chair), Cara Hill, Paula 
Kimmey, Katie Latham, Lynette Maynard, Rebecca Mohr, Christi Nelson, Luba Pitonakova, Kristie 
Smonko, and Martha Jane Wallace. 
 
(Minutes by Jessica Knowles, Recording Secretary.) 

 
2018-2019 Sponsors 

 
Thanks to our generous sponsors proceeds from the evening will go directly to  

2018-2019 Scholarships. 
 

POINT OF LIGHT 
Rebecca and David Mohr 

 
BONFIRE WINE PULL 

Anonymous - In Honor of Past Tyler Aggie Mom Presidents 
 

CENTURY TREE 
The Azalea Group at Morgan Stanley-Marina Schroeder and T J Mathis 

 
HULLABALOO  

Brady Environmental Services, Inc.- Dawn and Mark Swinnea 
Vehicle Reman- Katie and Greig Latham 

Renee and Scott Wright 
 

HOWDY  
Adams Law Firm, PLLC - Christie Adams 

Butler Alignment and Brake - Tommy Butler 
Paradigm Home Care- Tania and Dan Wilson 

 
IN KIND (AUCTIONS) 

Aggieland Outfitters 
Brookshire’s 
Cavender’s 

The Conflitti Family 
Nothing Bundt Cakes 
The Pitonak Family 

Rudy’s Bar-B-Q 
Tyler Beverages, Inc. 

 








